
Some “news” from around the HUMBLE TEMPLE 
 

As the summer winds down … I just want to share a few things with you.   
**We have two more Sundays (August 25 and September 1) of our summer schedule … 

with worship at 8:30 and 10:00.  
SEPTEMBER 8 … we move to 8:30 and 11:00 … with adult choir, Sunday School, and youth  

group breakfast club between services. 
 

We are anxious for you to register for:   
**SUNDAY SCHOOL … for kids who are 3 by September 1 through those in 6th grade.  

**YOUTH GROUP …  for young people 7th through 12th grade.  
**CONFIRMATION (CATECHISM) … for our 7th and 8th graders.   

Here are the links, if you’d like to register on-line.  We also have hard copies of the  
forms at the church.  Please register right away so we plan accordingly.   

SUNDAY SCHOOL ----- https://forms.gle/ZiCLWdGENGGUVWTc8 
  YOUTH GROUP ----- https://forms.gle/HEFeUmWYbpw8K8nn9 
  CONFIRMATION ------ https://forms.gle/L3wcEbsUtxvayUmi8 

 
THIS SUNDAY, AUGUST 25 … is “do-nut” forget to register day.  Come and see our table for a donut … 

even if you don’t have kids in Sunday School or in our youth program.  Our staff can use your support!! 
 

OUR FIRST BINGO OF THE SEASON is Friday, September 20.   
Doors open at 6:30 … first call at 7:00.  

This will be an “outreach bingo” … to support one of our members who has had a tough journey  
recently. We can let you know more details on Sunday.  Please begin making your rsvp’s on Sunday …  

or you can call the church office (708-448-2939).   
 

YOUTH GROUP CAR WASH … Sunday, September 15 … to support Alzheimer’s research.   
This is about the 5th consecutive year the kids have done this ----- really makes a difference.   

 
THE CIVIL WAR BAND is coming back ---- for a 2:00 concert on Sunday, September 29.  You can begin  

making your rsvp’s this weekend.  My late brother Gary started this band over 20 years ago … and they 
continue in his memory.  We give them a fine meal afterwards … before they head back to Bloomington.   

This group means a lot to me … I hope you can find the time to come and support this.  
 

OUR CHURCH SIGN is finally tall enough to read.   
Thanks to Bob Gename for keeping on top of the company to finally get it done!! 

And to Jim Melka and crew for the beautiful landscaping around the sign.  Jim put some flags up.   
He says ---- “Don, there are 12 flags on both sides ---- one for each apostle!!” 

 
**Only this Sunday is left for registering for the Fall Container Garden Workshop at Melka’s Garden  

Center ---- Ladies’ nite out:  Wednesday, September 11.   
**Tomorrow (Thursday, August 22) we are having a “fellowship supper” at 6:00 --- prior to the  

evening service.  It’s last-minute … but please come … kids and friends welcome!! 
**How about giving our “senior young at hearts” a try.  Their next lunch is Wednesday, August 28.  
gather at 11:30 … serving deli-dogs and burgers at noon … music entertainment at 1:00.  It’s a fun  

group … and they would love to see more folks come.  
LOVE AND JOY TO ALL …….. let’s close-out the summer season with a couple well-attended 

  Sundays!!         “rev”     
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